
 

 

 

 

From: Brenda Rivas 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: No Mandatory Covid-19 Vaccine 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 11:48:35 PM 

﻿ To State of Nevada health Dept / Division of Public and Behavioral Health. 

I’m writing to you on behalf of every concerned parent today. All of my 4 children attend a 
Washoe County School and why I can’t sit around and allow you or anyone to make such 
decisions when it comes to our children’s Heath. This vaccine is unsafe, there is not enough 
research to determine this vaccine is safe or affective, as even a vaccinated individuals can still 
spread Covid-19. Last year All 4 of my children attended school and daycare and not one of 
them was affected by this virus that has a 97-99% recovery rate. It should be the parents 
choice to decide what is best for their children and no one else. So, I ask you today to stop the 
bullying and pressuring us parents to vaccinate our children with an experimental vaccine that 
can cause more harm and even death to our children. This a violation of rights and puts our 
families in grave danger as we do not know the awful side affects this vaccine can cause to our 
children’s bodies. 

I hope you will listen to us and make the right decision for the well being of our children. 

Sent from my iPhone 


